ILLINOIS Bruce Rauner, Governor
DEPARTMENT OF CENTRAL MANAGEMENT SERVICES

May 20,2016

Darrell Higueros Certification Term Expires: May 20, 2017
Next Generation Inc

155 N Wacker Drive

Suite 4250

Chicago, IL 60606-1750

Re: NCA Certification Approval (MBE)
Dear Business Owner:

Congratulations! After reviewing the information that you supplied in the No-Change Affidavit (NCA),
we are pleased to inform you that your firm has been granted continued certification under the Business
Enterprise Program for Minorities, Females and Persons with Disabilities. Your firm's name will remain
in the State's Directory as a certified vendor with BEP.

Please be advised, while this certification does not guarantee you will receive a State contract, it does
assure your firm the opportunity to participate in the State's procurement process. Y our firm's partic-
ipation on State contracts will be credited only toward Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) goals in your
area(s) of specialty. Your firm's name will appear in the State's Directory as a certified vendor with

the Business Enterprise Program (BEP) in the specialty area(s) of:

EDP, CONSULTING SERVICES
EDP, DATA ENTRY SERVICES
EDP, PROGRAMMING SERVICES
EDP, HARDWARE MAINTENANCE
EDP, SOFTWARE MAINTENANCE
EDP, MAINFRAME SOFTWARE
EDP, OTHER

Please visit our website at www.sell2.illinois.gov to obtain information about current and upcoming
procurement opportunities, contracts, forms, and also to register to receive email alerts when the
State is preparing to purchase a product or service you may provide.

Thank you for your participation in the Business Enterprise Program (BEP). We welcome your participation
and wish you continued success.

(L49MBE)
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